
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 29.4.19 

Theme: Where the wild things 

are.   
We have heard whispers of some mysterious noises coming from a neighbouring 

island. We have been commissioned as part of a team of explorers on behalf of the 

Queen to explore the island and discover the source of the mysterious noises.  

Phonics 
Miss McIntyre – Alternative 

pronunciations.  

Miss Allan  - aw, ew, ir sounds 

Mr Allen  - phonetically 

plausible attempts and best 

guesses when using alternative 

spellings.  

Mrs Palmer – oo sound family 

Maths 
In year 1 we will be exploring 

length and height. We will be 

solving problems using practical 

strategies.  

 

In year 2 we will be solving place 

value problems, and recognising 

patterns and counting sequences.  

English 
In year 1 we will be exploring suffixes 

and how these can be added to root 

words. We will then be using these 

when we write our mixed up fairy tale.  

 

In year 2 we will be writing island 

adventure stories, focusing on using 

expanded noun phrases in our setting 

descriptions.  

Theme 

 In Art we will be exploring the primary and secondary 

colours. We will be using what we have learnt to create 

where the wild things are paintings. We will also be 

exploring shades of colour.  

In RE we will be exploring our big question, ‘how does 

celebration bring a community together?’. We will be 

thinking about our own celebrations and how it can 

bring people together.  

 

 Class photos 

 

On Wednesday 

8th May we will be 

having whole 

class photos in 

school. Please 

make sure 

children are 

wearing the 

correct uniform. 

Thank you!  

Spellings 
Please practice your spellings 

at home. 

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 
Year Two Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

We will be exploring the collective worship of trust.  

Reading diaries and spelling books 

Well done to the children who 

have worked hard on their 

spellings and reading over the 

holidays   

Please can the children remember 

to bring their reading diaries and 

spelling books to school every 

day. Thank you!!  

Maths Homework 

Thank you to all the children who have 

completed their maths homework. 

Please can the children have a go at 

exercise twenty three this week. It 

will be due next Friday.  


